
From: Hutto, J. Allen <HuttoJA@scdot.org>
To: Hutto, J. AllenHuttoJA@scdot.org

Date: 12/8/2018 8:31:07 AM
Subject: SCDOT Winter Weather Update

 
SCDOT has been busy preparing and planning for winter weather over the past several days. Crews have been out 
pretreating roads and bridges in the upstate, and will be working around the clock to clear roads of snow and ice. 
Additional equipment and personnel have been prepositioned in areas expected to be hit hardest. The SCDOT Call 
Center will open at 5 PM today and be available to provide assistance during the storm: 1-855-GO-SCDOT 
(1-855-467-2368) . We have also created a Storm Resources page on our website: https://www.scdot.
org/travel/winterResources.aspx.
 

 
Allen Hutto
SCDOT Legislative Liaison
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huttoja@scdot.org
Office: 803-737-0593
Mobile: 803-665-2764
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